
 
‘Together We Can Shine’ 

24th  April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please find below dates for your diary for the coming term.  
 
We will aim to inform you in good time as other events arise or if changes are made.  
 
Friday 26th April  
Class 7 Maths Café 
 
Monday 29th April  
Year 1 trip to Gibside 
 
Friday 3rd May  
Class 8 Maths Café 
 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday School Closed and reopens Tuesday 7th May 
 
Thursday 9th May  
Year 3 visit to Washington Wetlands – More information to follow 
 
Friday 10th May  
Class 11 Maths Café 
 
Monday 13th May 
Year 6 SATs week – Children can attend breakfast club from 7.30am free of charge this week to ensure 
they are settled and ready to start the day. 
 
Friday 24th May  
Class 12 Maths Café 
 
We break up for Half Term on Friday 24th May and we return on Monday 3rd June   
 
Tuesday 11th June  
Year 2 trip to Roker – More information to follow 
 
Wednesday 12th June  
Nursery New Starter meeting 3.30pm – 5.30pm at Church Street 
 
Friday 14th June 
Year 6 Nissan Visit – More information to follow  
 
Monday 17th June 
Year 6 Nissan Visit – More information to follow 
 
Wednesday 19th June  
Reception visit to The Hancock Museum – More information to follow 
 
Monday 24th June School Closed for PD Day children return Tuesday 25th June  
 
 
 
 



Tuesday 25th June 
Year 5 trip to Butterfly World – More information to follow 
 
Wednesday 3rd July  
Moving up day 1- More information will be sent out to you for these days with details of your child’s new 
teacher.  
 
Thursday 4th July  
Moving up day 2  
 
Friday 5th July  
Sports Morning at Church Street and Moor Lane – No parents to due Health & Safety on the field.  
After School Clubs finish. Teatime will run as normal til 5pm 
 
Monday 8th July 
Open Afternoon Church Street 1.30pm – Parent/Carers welcome 

 
Thursday 11th July 
Open Afternoon Moor Lane 1.30pm – Parents/Cares welcome 
 
Thursday 18th July  
Year 6 Leavers Presentation 5-6pm – Parents/Carers welcome 
 
Tuesday 23rd July  
Break up for Summer Holidays, children return to school on Thursday 5th September 
 
 
Regards 
 

Andrew Mullen 

 
Mr Andrew Mullen 
Acting Head Teacher 


